	Minutes of Tri Lakeland Juniors Annual General Meeting,
Monday 14th December 2015, 
at 7pm, Cockermouth Leisure Centre


	Present:

	Rolf Cooley (Chair)

Alister Dunlop 
Jane Taylor 
Rachel Ridley

Allan Wedgwood (Part)
Martin Varey


	RC
AD
JT
RR
AW
MV

	Apologies for absence:

	Andrew Jackson


	AJ

	
	Actions

	1.0
	Introductions
	

	1.1
	Introductions were made.
	

	2.0
	Minutes & Actions of Previous AGM
	

	2.1
2.1
	The minutes of the meeting held on 13th December 2014 were approved as a true record of the meeting.
Action 7.2 -  AJ & AW to look into the possibility of 2015 mini series events being opened up to non club members – Action complete

	

	3.0
	Chairman’s Report
	

	3.1
3.2


	AW joined the meeting.

Report attached.  Club has a membership of approx 70, with 30-40 attending on a regular basis.

	

	4.0
	Treasurers  Report
	

	4.1
4.2


	Report attached.  End of year balance approx £4100.
It was agreed that joining/reregistering with Triathlon England was a financial duty and AD would take responsibility for this.
	AD



	5.0
	Head Coaches Report
	

	5.1
5.2

5.3

5.4

5.5

5.6
	No report available, as no one currently filling this role.
Need to find out where the additional dodge balls and skipping ropes are.  If they are not being used, the younger running group would like them.

AW confirmed 49 members did at least one event in the mini series and that Carlisle club was invited to one event.  Next year we will look into doing more events with other clubs but the triathlon will be a club only event.

AW confirmed the presentation night has been provisionally rearranged for Sunday 10th January (post meeting provisionally 17th January).
It was confirmed that children could join the club from the 1st January in the year they turn 8.

There was discussion regarding which coaches still required DBS checks and RR agreed to chase these in the New Year.


	All

RR

	6.0
	Election of Officers
	

	6.1

6.2

6.3

6.4

	The following officers were re-elected:

Secretary - Jane Taylor

Treasurer - Alister Dunlop

Safeguarding officer - Rachel Ridley

Membership secretary - Tara Heron

Kit Co-ordinator - Julie Holliday
Mini Series Co-ordinator  - Allan Wedgwood/Andrew Jackson

The following officers were elected:

Chairman – Allan Wedgwood
Assistant Chair – Martin Varey

The following positions remain vacant:

Junior Triathlon Director – This will be run as part of the mini series in 2016
Publicity Officer – MV will speak to Chris Freer about this

Sponsorship Secretary 
Head Coach – Rolf Cooley will fill this role on a stand in basis.
MV left the meeting.

	MV

	7.0
	AOB
	

	7.1


	Thanks were given to RC, as retiring Chairman, for all his work with the club.


	

	8.0
	Meeting Dates
	

	8.1
	Next meeting 7.30pm, top room of The Castle Bar, 11th January 2016. 


	

	
	
	


